	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 10th July.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.



· Olivia's Story in Parliament, London.
· Bangor Uni PEQF Ceremony Event.
· Association of Police and Crime Commissioners General Meeting online.
· Visit to Youth Shedz, Kinmel Bay.
· Meeting with Ty Hapus, Centre Manager.
· Federation Bravery Awards, London.








                                             Andrew Dunbobbin
                                             Police and Crime Commissioner
                                             North Wales	
	




	


2023.07.10
